
Celebrating the Spirit
Dear SPC Community, 

We are all cordially invited to an exceptional BIRTHDAY PARTY on February 7, 2025! SPC is turning 100, and it’s 
time to celebrate! It will be an evening of fun, food, cocktails, dancing, and birthday games, and your involvement 
will make our event a success!

Celebrating the Spirit has been a cherished annual event since 2009, a testament to our strong community spirit and 
commitment to advancing the mission of St. Paul of the Cross School. Your contributions, both past and present, have 
played a significant role in supporting our exceptional teachers and enhancing the educational experience for our 
students. This year’s event is another opportunity for us to come together and make a difference. 

There are many opportunities for families to participate, including the following:

Sponsorships
We invite you to become a sponsor OR help us to secure a sponsor! This is an excellent opportunity for a company 
or local business to be featured at our event and in promotional materials.

Well Wishes!
This is a great way to give shout-outs to your children, grandchildren, favorite athlete, scout troop, artist, or a special 
faculty member or coach! Well Wishes will be published in the CTS 2025 Program Book and sent home the week 
before the event.

Auction
We are looking for items to include in the Silent Auction, including sports memorabilia and tickets, unique experienc-
es (concerts, private dining, VIP access), vacation homes, spa gift certificates, wine, premium spirits, jewelry, or other 
unique items.

Party Boards
SPC parents come together to host themed parties as part of the offering at Celebrating the Spirit. The sign-up parties 
will keep your social calendar full and are an excellent opportunity to meet other SPC parents. We are looking for 
party hosts – form a group and come up with a great party idea. Some of the past parties have included neighbor-
hood progressive dinners, spa nights, pub crawls, Kentucky Derby parties, and men’s card nights, to name a few.

On behalf of the entire committee, thank you for your contributions, which are all instrumental in making Celebrating 
the Spirit 2025 a resounding success. We look forward to celebrating this special occasion with you!

Sincerely,
Megan Weber and Kelly Bontempo 
CTS 2025 Co-Chairs
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